
Specials This Week

• If you haven’t yet sent in a family  
• photo and would like to, please do so 

soon! 
• Make sure you send your library book 

back on Media Center days so that your 
child can check out another book! 

• Picture Day is Tuesday 8/6 
• Math Night 9/5 (More Info Soon) 
• Literacy Night 9/26 (More Info Soon)

• Our first interim reports will be 
coming home this Friday- be on the 
lookout in your child’s folder! We’ll be 
sending home a Home Connect letter 
as well to explain our beginning of 
year assessments. 

• Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions or concerns at 
sspivey@wcpss.net 

• Monday: Technology Tuesday: PE  Wednesday:  Art 
• Thursday: Music  Friday: Science

Reminders
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We will continue to practice our 1:1 correspondence with one of our favorite 
books this week- Brown Bear, Brown Bear! We’ll be making our own books.  
We will continue going to Letterland every day as we practice letters and 
sounds.

We are working hard to get Writer’s Worskhop up and will be working on our 
All About Me books!

We are excited to start our sorting unit this week! We are also hoping to 
get Math Centers up and running to practice counting and writing our 
numbers.

We are continuing to learn about what it means to be a part of our 
classroom community.  This week we will be discussing safe choices with 
our friends Kinderoo and Joey!


